
Parents of Pre-K 3, Pre-K 4 and 

Kindergarten, 

  

All students are required to have a 

sleep mat for school.  Mats will no 

longer be sold through school.  If you 

already have a school purchased mat 

from a previous year, your child may 

use it.  

 

If buying a mat, it should be a cloth 

mat with a pillow attached and 

preferably a blanket too.  Local store 

such as Walmart sell these types of 

mats.  If it is not available in the 

store then you can find the mats on 

their websites. 

 

Please make sure that the mat is 

labeled with your child’s name before 

sending it to school. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


